Joseph Blasko 2670 Duquesne Dr. Stow, Oh 44224

Chairman Wiggam, Vice-Chair Stephens, Ranking Member Kelly, and members of the House State and Local Government Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony in support of Senate Bill 311.

I first contacted Senator Roegner's office on 11-17-2020 after hearing of the curfew that the Governor & Health Director intend to implement on the entire population of the state starting Thursday 11-19-2020.

This action is another in a growing number of restrictions of freedoms that the Governor & Health Director have imposed, however well intentioned, upon the citizens of Ohio. While executive powers in the face of an emergency are at times required, the unchecked authority of any body of government is not & should not be allowed indefinitely. Senate Bill 311 allows for the inclusion of multiple voices in the quarantine and isolation process.

Thank you for the consideration